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              086 8213422 
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              087 7116685 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: drumlishparish.ie 

Mass Intentions—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
 
Sat  8.00: Cornie Bohan, Cloonaugh 
Sun  11.00: Jim Hannify, Drumlish Hill 
Mon 9.30: Misa Pro Populo 
Fri  8.00: Frank/Margaret Mulleady, Mill Rd 
Sat  8.00: Frank/Mattie/Agnes O’Hara & Dfm +  
                   Pat Lynch 
 

Mass Intentions—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck 
  

Sun 10.00: Kathleen/Peter McCarthy, Aughadowery 
Tue  7.30: Brigid/John/Annmarie  Gilleece & Dfm 
Fri  7.30: Pee Dillon, MM 
Sun 10.00: Kathleen Prunty, Kiltycreevagh 
 
Note: Adoration & Confessions after Friday Mass. 
    
   Ministries—St. Mary’s Drumlish 

  
Readers    Sat:   Declan Mimnagh 
        Sun:   Dolores Kane  
          
Communion  Sat:   Irene McNally 
        Sun:   Pat Corrigan 
 

Ministries—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck  
 
Readers    Sun:  Rachel Howe 
Communion  Sun:  Ryan McGee 
 

Money Matters 
 
Drumlish €705;  Ballinamuck €545 

Youth 2000 Summer Festival 
 
Youth 2000 Summer Festival, Cistercian College, 
Roscrea, Co. Tipperary from Thursday 14th to Sunday 
17th August.  For young people aged 16—35, an 
opportunity to experience the Catholic faith and meet 
many new people.  This festival has been nicknamed 
the ‘Holy Oxygen’ with over 1000 young people from 
all corners of Ireland attending last year.  The festival 
is donation only. Free buses available from towns 
throughout Ireland.  For more information and to book 
on line: phone 016753690 or visit: www.youth2000.ie  
 

Death 
 
Pray for the repose of the soul of Bridgie McGee, 
Bandra whose funeral took place during the week.  
May she rest in peace. 
 

Baptism 
 
Joshua Patrick Campbell s/o Enda & Janene, 3 Esker 
Glen was baptised and welcomed into our Christian 
community last Sunday. 
 

Ballinamuck Diary 
 
☺Twinning: We would like to extend a céad míle 

fáilte to all our French guests who will be in the 
parish from July 11th to 21st. The twinning is in the 
16th year with many events planned for this years 
twinning. We hope they enjoy their visit. 
☺The Ballinamuck visitor centre is run by 

Ballinamuck Enterprise group and is operated by 
volunteers and anyone can visit the centre by calling 
(087) 205 5462/0879613312 or by emailing 
1798ballunamuvk@ gmail.com. It is free to visit 
and all are welcome.  
☺Ballinamuck is now on Facebook our pages are: 
 1.Ballinamuck Longford. 2. 1798 visitor centre  
 3.Ballinamuck walks. 4.Ballinamuck Essert Twining  
 5. Ballinamuck enhancement  

Purchase of Graves 
 
The New Cemetery 
Committee wish to thank 
everyone who bought and paid 
for plots before the 1ST July 
2014. Prices are now €900,€600 
and €300 respectively, with the 
exception of those who indicated their intention of 
buying prior to 1st July, but where payments are still 
outstanding.  The lower prices for those will be held 
firm until the 31st July 2014 only.  Any purchases not 
completed by that date will revert to the higher prices. 
For any further information please contact Brendan 
Daly on 087 771 7886, Seamus Mimnagh on 086 862 
2298, or any Committee member. 
 

Philip Sorohan Memorial Tractor Run 
 
Philip Sorohan Memorial Tractor 
Run on Sunday 20th July 2014. All 
Proceeds to: Patient Care Fund St 
Josephs Care Centre Longford and 
Arus Carolan Nursing Unit Mohill. 
Registration taking place at the 98 
Bar Ballinamuck @10.30 sharp with 

refreshment served run to be approx 20 miles, dinner 
in Dillon's Bar & Bistro, Registration Fee €20. 
Collections/ Buckets will be available please support. 
For more information please contact 086 3847482 or 
086 8724458 
 

Kindle the Flame 
 
"If the room of your life is filled with the darkness of 
despair, it need not remain so. You have the power 
to kindle the flame of faith, to light a candle of 
hope, to turn on the lamp of love, to pull back the 
curtains of fear, to raise the windows of doubt, to 
unlock the doors of defeat, and to step out into the 
street of service." 

William Arthur Ward 

Bingo 
 
Don't forget Bingo every Tuesday in the 98 Hall 
Ballinamuck at 8.30. €1300.00 in prize fund.  

15th Sunday of Ordinary Time -  (A)—13th July 2014 

 
If you tell the truth you 
don’t have to remember 
anything 


